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Security Related Information Notice 
This letter forwards security-related sensitive information 

which is to be withheld from public disclosure in accordance 

with 10CFR2.390 and NRC RIS 2005-31. Upon removal of 

Attachments 1-3. the balance of this letter may be made 

public. 

SPM 15-009 

February 11, 2015 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Attn: Thomas Grice, USNRC NMSS 

GE Hitachi Nuclear Energy 

Scott P. Murray 

Manager, Facility Licensing 

3901 Castle Hayne Road 
P.O. Box 780 
Wilmington, NC 28402 
USA 

T (910) 819-5950 
scott.murray@ ge.com 

Subject: NRC Request for Documents - GEH Facility Layout Drawings 

References: 1) NRC License SN M-1 097, Docket 70-1113 
2) E-mail T. Grice to SP Murray, "AP Follow-up", 2/10/15 

Attached are the GE Hitachi Nuclear Energy (GEH) Facility layout drawings you have requested 
(Reference 2). These drawings contain security-related sensitive information that is requested to 
be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 and NRC RIS 2005-31. 

Please contact me at (91 0) 819-5950 if you need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

s!J:tu£~~ 
Facility Licensing 

Commitments: None 

Attachment(s): 
1. GEH Wilmington Facility Site Drawing 
2. GEH Wilmington Field Service Center Warehouse 1 Layout Drawing 
3. GEH Wilmington Field Service Center Warehouse 2 Layout Drawing 

Cc: H. Lane, USNRC NMSS 
T. Naquin, USNRC NMSS 


